From: HR <hr@fusionfirst.com>
Date: Thu, Feb 23, 2017 at 3:39 PM
Subject: Frequent Resignations From Techno NJR Students
To: director@technonjr.org <director@technonjr.org>
Cc: Abhimanyu Soni <abhimanyu@fusionfirst.com>, TPO Techno India NJR <tpo@technonjr.org>

Hello Vyas Ji,
Greetings!
Thanks for taking time out to meet us today. 
In regards to our concerns regarding the frequent resignations coming from students of Techno NJR, we would be grateful if you can come on Monday ( February 27, 2017) around 6:00 pm to address the lot.
It is essential that they understand the difference between college life and job responsibilities. We have imparted a structured training to them for last 1.5 months. They need to be responsible in handling the work allocated to them.
The names of students as shared with you is below mentioned for your reference;
1. Mohit Dwivedi - (Resigned)
2. Abhinav Mehta - (Resigned). He also walked out from office which has affected our working and employee motivation at Fusion.
3. Sandeep Panchal - (Resigned)
4. Dharmesh Kumawat - (Resigned)
5. Jeevan Kumawat - Mentioned to Team Lead that he would not be continuing post 6 months and hence is not keen on working with any major client. With this approach it's hard to trust him with a client.
6. Shubham Prajapat - He himself has not resigned officially however has conveyed to us that he has some medical condition due to which he might resign soon. Also we have internal sources who informed us that he is provoking others to not work in Fusion and resign. This is not at all acceptable.
We request you to please take a strict action against these students, as they are not even meeting the clauses of our employment agreement which they have signed. 
As per our discussion, please do not allow the selected students to be a part of any Campus Drive which may come to Techno NJR. Trust to have your understanding on the same.
The list of selected students is attached for your reference. PFA
Do inform us, if you suspect any student out  of the remaining lot may resign in near future. We would not allow them to continue working with us.
Thanks and Regards,
Mansi Saraswat 
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